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CHESTER CHARTER COMMISSION 

 

NOTICE FOR THE RECORD 
 

May 7, 2024 
 

 

The Chester Charter Commission transmitted its Final Report and Proposed Charter to the 

Chester Board of Selectmen on May 1, 2024. On May 7, 2024 the Chester Board of Selectmen 

voted to accept the Commission’s Final Report and Proposed Charter. 

 

In accordance with the Connecticut General Statutes Section 7-190(c): “The commission shall 

terminate upon acceptance or rejection of its final report by the appointing authority”. 

Therefore, upon such vote of the Chester Board of Selectmen, effective May 7, 2024, the 

Chester Charter Commission’s work is officially completed and the Commission is thereby 

terminated. 

 

Next steps in the Town considering the Proposed Charter for adoption include: (1) publishing 

the full Proposed Charter having in a newspaper having a general circulation in the Town; (3) 

the Board of Selectmen setting the referendum question for voters to adopt the Proposed 

Charter no later than 60 days before the general election; (4) the Town Clerk certifying the 

referendum question to the Secretary of the State; and conducting the referendum for 

adoption of the Proposed Charter at the general election to be held on November 5, 2024. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 
Richard Strauss 

Chairman 

Chester Charter Commission 

May 7, 2024 


